MAHARASHTRA STATE ELECTRICITY BOARD
EMPLOYEES’ DEPENDENT WELFARE TRUST

Plot No.G-9, Prakashgad,
Anant Kanekar Marg, Station Rd,
Bandra (East), Mumbai-400051.
Email : ciro@mahadiscom.in Phone : 022-26472131
mmbtrust@mahadiscom.in

No. IRD/MMB/MMB Payment / -~ :
91966

Date : 30.10.2015

To

1) Allthe Chief Engineers in the field of
MSEDCL/MSPGCL/MSETCL

2) The Chief Engineer, Koradi Project, MSPGCL, Koradi

3) The Chief Engineer(Civil), MSEDCL, Prakashgad, Bandra

4) The Asstt.General Managers of MSETCL in the field

5) The Asstt.General Manager(HR-RC),MSPGCL, Dharavi

6) The Dy.Chief Industrial Relations Officers, MSEDCL in the field

7) The Welfare Officers of the respective Power Stations in the field

Sub : Release of payment of MMB to the dependents for the month of October, 2015
before Diwali festival.

The MSEB Employees' Dependent Welfare Trust intends to release the payment of MMB to
the dependents for the month of October, 2015 before Diwali festival i.e. 9th November, 2015.
All the concerned officers are, therefore, requested to send the attendance certificate of the
dependents for the month of October, 2015 before 4th November, 2015 so as to enable the Trust
office to release the payment of MMB before the above prescribed date. The attendance
certificate of the dependents which will be received after 4th November, 2015 will not be
considered for release of payment before 9th November, 2015 and such attendance certificates
will only be considered after Diwali festival.

Kindly treat this as Most Urgent to avoid inconvenience to the dependents of each zone to
get the payment before Diwali festival.

(Sanjay Dhoke)
Chief Industrial Relations Officer (I/C) &
Member Secretary of the Trust



